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Vehicle Control Unit Update 
EV9 | 9/04/2024 

 

Dear Owners, 

An OTA Update for the Vehicle Control Unit (VCU) will be available from the 9th of April 2024. 

This update is applicable to all EV9 variants. 

 

What’s New 

This OTA update provides the following improvement to the i-Pedal operation: 

1. In the interest of safety, we’ve improved the i-Pedal logic to prevent the possibility of 

the vehicle moving slightly backwards, before accelerating from a stationary position. 

* i-Pedal: provides adjustable vehicle acceleration and braking control with single 

pedal operation. 

 

We hope that this OTA update will enhance your driving experience with added safety. 

 


